
   KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS            
    # 1268 COUNCIL 
    Meeting     4-21-21      ( via Zoom ) 
 
 
 

   
 
 
  ATTENDEES: 
 

 
GRAND KNIGHT    3RD YEAR TRUSTEE 
 ANDREW LOTTS--P    JEREMY DEE--A 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT   2ND YEAR TRUSTEE   
 STEVE POTSIC--P    FRANK CARINGELLO-P 
CHANCELLOR    1ST YEAR TRUSTEE-P 
 JEFF KOWAL--P    BOB WENDERSKI-P 
RECORDER          
 JP GRAZIAN0--P 
TREASURER 
 TERRY KLUNDER--A 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 GLENN MORDINI--P 
LECTURER 
 JOE EAGAN--A 
ADVOCATE 
 MIKE REIDY—A 
WARDEN 
 BOB GRAZIAN0—A 
INSIDE GUARD 
 CHARLIE BAGDO--P 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 TERRY DUGAN--A 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 
Andrew, Grand Knight directed all zoom attending knights to review   
January 27, 2021 minutes on council website. Motion to approve 
minutes accepted and passed by council   
 
These minutes are also available on website. 
LFKnights.org 
 
 
 
 
GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT…. ANDREW LOTTS 
 
Andrew thanked Joe Eagan for supporting the drive up mass & 
communion along with Jeff K, Bob W John M. and Frank C 
conducted  in Saint Mary’s parking lot. 
 
Charities Inc, voted offer 5 scholarships valued at $ 3,000 
that went to: 
 Allison Lotts 
 Grace Graziano 
 Jacquline  Pink 
 Courtney Schmidt 
 Briana Dufault 
 
Charities Inc investment portfolio is doing very well. 
 
Andrew asked if any of the brother had a suggestion for an 
additional organization for which Charities Inc. could include 
in their list for 2021 
 
JP Graziano offered Reading Power which is a 501-C3 organization 
that Lake Forest & Lake Bluff adults tutor needy children,  
in North Chicago schools including  JP’s wife Frida. 
  
JP emailed Andrew background information and their 
website  to Andrew . 
 



Andrew proposed a non-virtual meeting for June 
 
Andrew will announce the slate of officers for 2021 soon. 
 
In Joe Eagan’s absence, Andrew mention the excellent article 
In the April issue of the Columbian regarding “Cancelled Culture “ 
 
 
Andrew will be ordering more raffle books for everyone 
 
 
 
CHAPLINS REPORT 
 
 
Father Nacius spoke about the shortage of new priests to be ordained in 
the Chicago diocese in that only : 
 
8 for 2021 
2 for 2022 
5 for 2023 
4 for 2021 
 
 
There is ,unfortunately is a vocation crisis 
 
 The Covid virus has had a dramatic affect on church and mass 
attendance. 
 
 
 
 
 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 
 Glenn Moridini sent out 8 alert collection letters. 
 
 . 
 



 
 
 
 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 
 
 None submitted this month 
 
 Given by Grand Knight  Andrew in Terrys absence. 
 
     
   October 30, 2020 balance………………….….$ 46,884.44 
      November interest     .42 
      December interest      .40 
   Closing balance December 30 2020 $ 46,885.26
    
 
  
 
LECTURER 
 
 Joe Eagan was not in attendance 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS   
 

 None Discussed 
 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 A new brother Donald Jones who is already a Knight  

 will be joining us soon. 



DISTRICT DEPUTY 

 

 Tom Heidenfelder stated that of the $15 collected 

 From the raffle books  $9 goes to the state council 

 And $6 stays with the Lake Forest council. 

 

 The state convention will be May 28th 

 

  
 
FOURTH DEGREE REPORT 
 
 Fourth degree will be on May 15th 

 
  
 

INSURANCE AGENT REPORT 
 
 Absent 

 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
 None submitted 
 

  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 Jp Graziano 
 Recorder 
   
 
  



 
  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


